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California Proposition 65 Statement 
 

Sept 14, 2018 

 

Proposition 65, also known as The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, requires 

businesses to provide warnings on/with their products about significant exposures to chemicals that cause 

cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. By law, a warning must be given for Prop 65 listed 

chemicals that are known to the State of California to cause cancer and/or birth defects/reproductive 

toxicity. An exemption from the warning requirement is provided by the Act when it can be demonstrated 

that product exposure is at or below “safe harbor levels”; that is, the levels pose no significant risk of 

cancer or birth defects/reproductive harm.  

 

The Prop 65 list of chemicals is available from the following website: https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-

65/proposition-65-list. According to the May 25, 2018 Proposition 65 List, there are almost 1000 chemicals 

listed that are known to the State of California to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. 

Century Spring Corp., with the support of Intrinsk Ltd, has thoroughly reviewed and assessed the impact 

of the listed chemicals on our products. The assessment was prepared in accordance with Cal/EPA and 

complies with Cal/EPA’s Proposition 65 Regulation. Based on the study, Century Spring Corp. has made 

the following conclusions. Exposure levels for cadmium in one of our coatings were calculated and were 

found to potentially exceed the Proposition 65 cadmium maximum allowable dose level. Therefore, a 

Proposition 65 warning will be attached for the springs containing cadmium coating/plating. 

 

The following warning label is applied for the cadmium-plated springs packaging: 

 WARNING: This product can expose you to Cadmium, which is known to the State of 

California to cause birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information go 

to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

 

Century Spring Corp will continue to monitor our compliance to the Prop 65 list and as always, strive for 

excellence in providing our customers with a high-quality product. Additional information concerning Prop 

65 can be found at the following web sites: https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ and 

http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65.html. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

us at 1-800-237-5225 or email us at info@centuryspring.com.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Aida Mashhadchi 

Engineering & Quality Manager 

Century Spring Corp.  
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